
 
 
 

 
4th October 2021  

 
Access to Tapestry online learning journal.  

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am delighted to inform you that you are now able to access your child’s learning journal 
using Tapestry, an online recording system.  
 
You will shortly be sent an e mail with instructions of how to activate your account. Once 
completed this will then allow you to view your child’s learning.  There is also an 
opportunity for you to add your own comments if you wish. 
 
Please check your e mail for the activation link. We have been advised that on occasion 
these may go into your spam folder so if you haven’t received it then please do also check 
there.  
 
If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher or contact me via the 
office on info@ashford-primary.surrey.sch.uk 
 
Your sincerely,  
 
Lesley Bailey  
Deputy Headteacher.  
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